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19 January 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Year 3 Cheetahs Class 
 
I am writing to inform you that from Monday 23rd January until the end of this term (Friday 10th February), Cheetahs 
class will be covered by Miss Mags Reilly as Mrs King is having an operation. 
 
Miss Reilly is an experienced teacher and well known to us, so the class will be in safe hands.  We wish Mrs King a 
speedy recovery and look forward to welcoming her back after half term. 
 
This will also mean that the Year 3 Cheetahs Parents’ Evenings will be moved to Tuesday 21st February and Thursday 
23rd February after half term. Parent’s evening will be an in person appointment at the school. Booking an 
appointment will be through the usual booking system. 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us through the school office. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
Mrs Chrissie Barrington 
Executive Principal  

 
 


